
March/April  2015 
Volume 1, Issue 6 & 7 

BCCS Parents Association Newsletter 

Our kids are growing up so fast!!  Sometimes we are so busy 
living life that we do not take the time to memorialize it.  I 
look back on the pictures of my son as a baby and it seems like 
just yesterday.  Those images are magical and keep me 
smiling.   
 

You should have received a flyer entitled “Tell us what you 
want!” Please be sure to send this flyer in with your 
background choice and other selections.  The teachers know 
which days their classrooms have been assigned.  If you need a 
preference flyer there are extras at the front desk. 
 

As picture day nears, talk with your child about the day to help 
make it a fun and enjoyable experience. Your child will feel 
more confident knowing what to expect. 

 Clothing & Toys. Choosing the right clothing helps to create 
great portraits. Your child can also bring their favorite toy to 
customize the photo 

 Make sure your child's clothing is clean and wrinkle-free. 

 Solid colors or simple patterns work better with portrait 
backgrounds. 

 Medium to dark shades create a timeless look.  Soft shades 
enhance lighter backgrounds. 

 Avoid shirts with slogans, as photo cropping can cut words in half. 

 Long-sleeved shirts are best, since short sleeves can be distracting 
and sleeveless tops can look too casual. 

 Make sure your child's shoes and socks match their outfit, as they 
may show in some poses. 

 Feel free to wear glasses. Our photographers are trained to adjust 
lights and respectfully pose your child to minimize glass glare. 

 Toys are welcome! Let your child bring their favorite stuffed 
animal, doll, or truck for their picture to customize the sitting. 
(Note: No Weapons) 

Picture Days  
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Upcoming 
Events 

 Picture Days 

 Dental Screening 

 Spring Raffle 

 PA Keepsake 
Cookbook 

 Family Fun Day 

 

 



The free dental screening event is being presented by Healthplex, 
Inc & the Brookville Parents Association on Monday, March 23, 
2015 & Tuesday, March 24, 2015  
 
 
 A certified dental health professional will come to our 

school to teach our children about oral health. There will be 
a fun presentation about brushing, cavities, visiting the 
dentist, etc.  

 All children with a signed consent form will receive a FREE 
dental screening & gift bag from Healthplex, Inc. During 
the screening the dental health professional will take a 
quick peek in your child's mouth and count their teeth.  

 
ONLY children with a signed consent form can be screened and 
receive a gift bag to take home! 
 
Please be sure to return the signed consent form that will be sent 
home no later than Tuesday, March 17, 2015 so that Healthplex, 
Inc. can bring the correct number of gift bags. 
 
If you have any questions please email the PA at 
bccsparents@gmail.com 

Dental Screening Event 
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 Backgrounds. To achieve a successful picture day, Lifetouch 
Preschool Portraits offers multiple poses and backgrounds. View 
portrait gallery. 

 Portrait Session Overview. The better prepared you are, the 
more you'll love your child's portraits.  

 

Portraits will arrive approximately 3 weeks after they are taken.  
BCCS PA will receive the package and alert you when portraits 
are ready.  You will be able to buy more portraits online at 
PhotoGifts.Lifetouch.com 

 

http://preschoolportraits.lifetouch.com/portrait-gallery.html
http://preschoolportraits.lifetouch.com/portrait-gallery.html
http://photogifts.lifetouch.com/
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The BCCS Parents Association would like 
to extend our sincere thanks to everyone 
who has contributed a recipe to our 
BBCS Parents Association Keepsake 
Cookbook.   

 

We are going to press soon and will have 
the cookbooks available for Mother’s Day 
gift giving.  Starting March 23rd we will 
start presale.  Please keep an eye out for 
flyers with additional information. 

 

Our cookbook will also contain these 
great additions:    

 Receive a FREE e-Book version of BCCS 
Parents Association Keepsake Cookbook 
with EVERY cookbook you order. 
Download information will be printed on 
your title page. 

 Note: Recipes on e-Book cannot be 
ordered or sold separately and are not 
available with press-ready cookbooks. 

 24 pages of Cooking Hints are included. 
 Note: Cooking Hints are kosher. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

BCCS PA Keepsake Cookbook  
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Annual Spring Raffle 2015  

 

Your generous support of our events like The Spring 2015  iPad Raffle helps us raise 
funds to support extra programs and activities for our kids.  It is our pleasure to bring 

performers like Chris Marshak and the Spring Festival to our community.   
 

Please come on out and join us in May for Family Fun Day.  We will draw our winners, 
have additional In-Person only drawings, demonstrations and refreshments.    

 
 We will email final details out so make sure that you are on our mailing list.   

Our Email is BCCSParents@Gmail.Com 
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BCCS PA BOARD 
MEMBERS 

 

PRESIDENT 
Shantrise Keller 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Chanelle Childers 

 

COMMUNICATIONS/ 
EDITOR 

Alicia Wehner 

 

Treasurer 

Lily Cho 

 

EVENTS SPECIALIST 

Raven Johnson 

Lisa Pineda 

Contact Us! 
BCCSParents@Gmail.Com 

BCCS Parents Association 

1983 Marcus Avenue 

Suite C118 
New Hyde Park, NY 11042 

PARENT OR GUARDIAN 
STREET ADDRESS 
ADDRESS 2 
CITY, ST ZIP CODE 
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